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President André welcomed all 
Rotarians and Paula van Rensburg, 
guest of Lawrie, to the meeting.  
Corporal Barry reminded everyone 
of the Four Way Test and said grace 
before leading a toast to South Africa 
and the USA.

Announcements made by President 
André included Melony’s induction 
which will take place once she is 
available again.  The trail run is being 
considered and President André will 

meet with Andries to discuss some 
of the aspects.  He also thanked and 
congratulated everyone involved with 
the Interact Conference for making it a 

success.

Attendance Officer Ken tallied the figures 
as 84.2% attendance. 

Peter Thomas announced that we will be 
hosting another exchange student from 

the USA with funding made available by 

the district.  The van Zyl’s offered to be the first 
hosts.  Peter T also asked whether any female 
Rotarian would be willing to act as a councillor 
for the incoming exchange student.

Pete van Zyl reported that initial feedback from 
the Interactors regarding the past conference is 
very positive.

Sergeant Gill requested someone to take over as 
Sergeant from the new Rotary year.

After Sergeant Gill went through the duties and 
special days for the coming week, she had to take 
over from Corporal Barry who could not contain 
his laughter while entertaining everyone with a 
letter from camp.

Needless to say, everyone had a good laugh.

With Barry still in stitches, he did not get around 
to his tailpiece... [ed: thanks to Peter T for the 
following quote]

“My father said there were two kinds of people 
in this world: Givers and takers.  The takers may 
eat better, but the givers sleep better.” - Marlow 
Thomas

Last meeting’s attendance: 84%

Monday - Friday:  Crossfit 

Visit Maddy’s blog at: http://maddyinsa.wordpress.com
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Disclaimer
The views expressed in this newsletter are those of the editor and the contributors.  
They do not necessarily reflect the views of the Rotary Club of Kimberley, of Rotary 

District 9370 or of Rotary InternationalClub of Kimberley

If you are unable to perform a duty, 
please make sure you arrange a 
replacement. 

Please advise Dwayne by email or SMS 
of any changes: 
dwaynemevans@gmail.com 
072 236 8658

Upcoming Events
May—No Rotary designation 
18		  Guest speaker: Werner Strauss - Maxima Centre

June—Rotary Fellowships Month
20 	 Club Assembly & Maddy farewell at President André’s 	
		  house

Wedding Anniversaries
May  17	 Philip & Shirley Maritz
Jun  28	 Barry & Gill Downs
Jul  16		  Gordon & Shirley Dally (Honorary)

Aug  07	 Royden & Judy Morrison

Coffee Club
May  19	 Dwayne Evans
May  26	 Jannie Jacobs
Jun  02	 Peter Thomas
Jun  09	 Corlia van Tonder

Coffee Club - Birthday Greetings 
Jun	 14	 Piet vd Merwe
Jul	 11	 Sandy Cox
Jul	 15	 Mark Harding
Aug	 08	 Derek Preece

Induction Anniversaries
May  17	 Corlia van Tonder		  2010

Jun  02	 Janine Snyders		  2008
Jun  03	 Philip Maritz			   1981

Birthday Greetings
May  16	 Barry Downs
May  22	 Madison Lykken
May  23	 Liesel Evans
May  26	 Dwayne Evans

Corporal
May  11	 Barry Downs
May  18	 Allison Fletcher
May  25	 Dwayne Evans

Fellowship
May  11	 Gill Quinn & Peter Thomas
May  18	 Ken Quinn & Corlia van Tonder
May 25	 Pete van Zyl & Bettina Dauberman 

The Back Page
“Roses are red, violets are blue, I’m schizophrenic, and 
so am I.”  -  Oscar Levant

Maddy for Dinner (week ending)
May  21	  	 Dwayne & Liesel Evans

Anyone able to host Maddy for dinner in the coming weeks 
should please make arrangements with Maddy.

Meeting Reports (email them to: dwaynemevans@gmail.com)

May  18	 Johnny van Niekerk
May  25	 Barry Downs

Jun  01	 Jannie Jacobs


